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WATER MANAGEMENT POLICY 
 

 
  

 

      

JDR Cable Systems Ltd (JDR) is dedicated to responsible 
water management as a fundamental aspect of our 
sustainable manufacturing practices. We recognise the 
vital importance of water as a resource and are committed 
to minimising our water footprint while protecting water 
quality. This Water Management Policy outlines our 
approach to integrating water conservation and 
management into every aspect of our operations, from 
manufacturing processes to supply chain management. 

JDR’s HSE team will oversee efforts to ensure that water 
management considerations are effectively integrated into 
our operations, promoting efficient water use and the 
protection of water resources. 

As part of our commitment to water stewardship, JDR will 
regularly assess the water-related impacts of our 
operations. We will implement measures to minimise 
water consumption, reduce wastewater generation, and 
protect local water bodies from contamination.  

To further support responsible water management, JDR 
will adopt best practices in our manufacturing processes, 
including educating our employees on the importance of 
water management as well as improvements in our 
recycling and reuse of water wherever possible while 
exploring innovative solutions to reduce our overall water 
footprint. 

The Executive Management Team at JDR fully endorse 
this policy and champion its effective implementation 
through their active visible leadership in the organisation. 

This policy is available and maintained as documented 
and is communicated to all employees and those working 
on our behalf, to ensure individuals’ responsibilities are 
understood.  

 

 

Cooperation in the effective implementation of this policy 
is a condition of employment, contract and supply. 

This Policy is also available for all interested parties as 
appropriate. 

The Executive Management Team review and approve 
this policy annually and it is signed on behalf of the 
business by the Chief Strategy & Compliance Officer. 

 

 

James Young 
Chief Strategy & Compliance Officer  
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